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INFORMS: 
 

 
COLOMBIA BOGOTA. APRIL 28, 2023. CEMEX Latam Holdings, S.A. ("CLH") informs that on 
Tuesday, May 2, 2023, it will be reporting its results for the first quarter of 2023. The quarterly 
results report will be published on this date as relevant information before the Superintendencia 
Financiera de Colombia and on the CLH website www.cemexlatam.com. 
 
For its part, Cemex, S.A.B. de C.V. (“Cemex”) (BMV: CEMEXCPO/NYSE: CX), parent company of CLH, 
will also report its results for the first quarter of 2023 on Tuesday, May 2, 2023, and will have a 
conference call and presentation on the same date to 11:00 AM New York time and 10:00 AM 
Colombia time to explain these results. Cemex's quarterly results contain information on Cemex 
and its direct and indirect subsidiaries, including CLH and CLH subsidiaries, including CEMEX 
Colombia S.A. The public in general will be able to access Cemex's live call and presentation 
through its website (www.cemex.com). 
 

 
### 

 
 
CLH is a regional leader in the building solutions industry that provides high-quality products and 
services to customers and communities in Colombia, Panama, Nicaragua and Guatemala. 
 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official version, 
therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish version shall prevail. 
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